
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From: Chad Pelishek, Village Manager    Meeting Date: 5/27/2025 

 

Title: Follow-up discussion on Comprehensive Plan Update after joint meeting on May 20, 

2025.  
 

Recommended Action: Discussion only 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Background and Additional Information: The Plan Commission and Village Board met 

jointly on May 20, 2025.  A presentation (PowerPoint Presentation) was reviewed by SRF 

Consulting on the changes made to the draft Future Land Use Plan based on the 106 comments 

that received as part of the open house and public comment period.  The comments, and draft 

plan are available on the Village’s website.  

 

The goal is for the Plan Commission and Village Board to provide final comments within two 

weeks or by June 15.  Staff will then finalize the text and future land use plans and look for 

preliminary approval for the June meetings. 

 

Village ordinance requires a 30-day Public Comment Review period with a notice published in 

newspaper prior to adoption. Final adoption would be at the July Village Board meeting.  

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Attachments: Power Point Presentation from SRF Consulting and updated Future Land Use 

Map 

https://www.harrison-wi.org/media/5471

